SECOND QUARTER 2017 - REFUGEE COVIPONENT

Funding Level within Protection Sector

30% - $5m

of the total requested funds under SGBV sub-
sector have been received

Distribution of received funds per Agency (sorted by total requested)

INTER-AGENCY FINANCIAL TRACKING - JORDAN (January - June 2017)

$15,005,447
$4,569,053

Total Requested (USD)
Funds Received (USD)

Requested but not funded (USD)

Agency Total requested (in USD) Received (in USD) % Received

UNHCR $8,113,860 $1,413,206 17.4%
UNFPA $2,873,001 $1,523,212 53.0%
UNICEF $1,002,000 $75,000 7.5%
IRC $787,290 $1,072,589 136.2%
CARE $250,000 $105,730 42.3%
UNWOMEN $160,000 $355,373 222.1%
ICMC $47,100 $17,943 38.1%
WAR CHILD CANADA $10,000 $6,000 60.0%
Grand Total $15,005,447 $4,569,053 30.4%

Participating Agencies (Reporting Status in 2nd Quarter)

17 Requested under Protection 17 Reported

0 Not Reported

Agencies reported
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Agencies without funding

9 Agencies without funding ﬂ% 8 EE:I 1

Note: No funds allocated specifically for SGBV sub sector activities for these two
agencies.
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Disclaimer: This FTS is based on funds received by refugee response partners in Jordan. It only

covers the inter-agency appeal for the refugee pillar of the 3RP, in support of the Jordan
Response Plan (JRP). The JRP FTS remains the authoritative source for funds pledged and
allocated to the JRP log-frame. For more information, see http://www.jrpsc.org/jrpfts/

For more information on FTS
contact:

koyama@unhcr.org,
shehadeg@unhcr.org
guseva@unhcr.org
dioufg@unhcr.org

SGBV
Sub-Sector

% of funds received by SGBV sub-sector

Updated as of 30 June 2017
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= Received Gap

% of received funds vs total requested (by Agencies)
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Note: Some agencies have received more funds than what was requested
during the planning phase

For more information on this sub-sector, please contact the sector chairs:
Emily Page, UNHCR, page@unhcr.org
Fatma Khan, UNFPA, fkhan@unfpa.org



